SAFE y

1E
RESPECTFUL + RESPONST®

PBL

Ll U UVAER  Make your words worth it.

Staff and students have been discussing how to use kind words, speak calmly and use school appropriate
language.

We are learning about how to always be respectful towards others and use appropriate language so our
words can solve problems, not create them or be unkind.

We want to make our family proud - Make your words worth it.

Year 2MIL made their words worth it, by creating a Thank you
Poster for the Tuckshop ladies. They went and presented it to
them on Friday and they loved it. Super work 2 MIL.

Prep classes, have been PBL learning our PBL Focus — Make
your words worth it.

This fortnight we are focusing on making our words worth it.
We have discussed the importance of stopping to think about
our words and choosing kind words to say to one another.



Day for Daniel- 29 October

Day for Daniel is Australia’s largest day of action for child safety awareness.

Recently The Willows State School was a sea of red as we remembered Daniel Morcombe. Throughout the
week our students learnt about personal safety and participated in a variety of class activities with safety
messages.

Thank you to all our staff and students for turning out in red on this day.
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Good News from Year 3 and 4

Coming back to school in the first two weeks, our PBL Fortnightly Focus was ‘Back together, showing pride in our
school’. We discussed showing pride by wearing the school uniform, taking care of the school environment and being
proud in your own accomplishes. In our class we created a display to show our achievements and our goals.




Acknowledging our 75 Star students

Our students have enjoyed participating in their 75 Star class reward times recently.
It was pleasing to see so many students receiving 75 stars and beyond, which was
acknowledged through a variety of fun activities with their class. Everyone had a
great time, playing outside, participating in games, computer time and art activities.
Check out below all the varied activities that the students enjoyed.

7 2021 End of Year - GOLD Star Reward

L, \ The GOLD Star Reward, which will be towards the end of this school term is to acknowledge

students who have shown exemplary behaviour and have consistently followed The Willows

Way throughout Semester 2. The students, who have not had a major behaviour recorded, will be invited to
attend the GOLD Star activity with their year level.

There will also be Term 4 Reward time in Week 9 and 10, for each year level to celebrate the excellent
behaviour throughout this term. We look forward to seeing many students participating in these events.
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